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From: Amy Sutherland
To: MEPA-regs (EEA)
Subject: Concerning the proposed changes to MEPA
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 10:40:49 AM

Hello,

As a Boston resident, I’ve seen the water rising from climate change. That is why I strongly 
support the proposed changes to MEPA, which would reduce the costs and time required to 
restore our damaged wetlands. Given the current climate crisis, we can’t waste a moment 
setting right we’ve what have damaged. Please approve these changes. 

Best,

Amy Sutherland
5 Cordis Ave. #2
Charlestown, MA 02129
amysutherland@mac.com
617-921-1830
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